
Centerville City Beautiful 
Minutes 1/5/2010 

 
Members Present:  Marilou Enslein, Julie Krabill, Allen Nelson, Jan Prettyman, Kim 
Engelman, Debbie Schmidt, Mary Lou Pence and Patty Kraft 
 

• We welcome Jan Prettyman to our committee.  Jan will be sworn in this month at 
the January council meeting.   Thank you Kim for recruiting Jan. 

• New rosters and Holiday and Business Decoration Award lists were distributed. 
• Mary Higgins did not renew her commission.  Everyone was asked to please try 

and recruit new members. 
• Patty has confirmation from Barbara Schneider of Far Hills Florists that she will 

do a spring seminar at Benham’s Grove on March 6, 2010 at 10 a.m.  The title 
will be “Bringing Spring Inside”.  Instead of taking the speaking fee Barbara will 
raffle eight $25.00 gifts.  Barbara spoke about 4-5 years ago and we had a 
wonderful turn out.  The committee will prepare a flyer for Far Hills Florist to 
attach to their Valentine deliveries as advertising and to post in local businesses.  
Debbie has volunteered to work on the flyer. 

• Arbor Day – has been scheduled for April 21, 2010.  Location to be determined. 
 
Subcommittees – thanks everyone for volunteering to help in these areas: 
  

• Arbor Day – Marilou Enslein 
• Business Pride – Kim Engelman and Jan Prettyman 
• Secretary – Debbie Schmidt 
• Publicity – Marilou Enslein 
• Summer Landscape  - Allen Nelson 
• Holiday Lighting – Patty Kraft 

 
The chair position is still open.  Patty’s last day in this position is 3/27/2010. 
 
Submitted by Patty Kraft 
 
 

Next Meeting, 2/2/2010 
Law Library @ 7 P.M. 

 
 


